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July 24, 2007       
                         

 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 
ATTENTION:   CHILDREN’S SERVICES SUPERVISOR 
    CHILDREN’S SERVICES SOCIAL WORKERS 
 
SUBJECT:   CHILD MEDICAL EVALUATION PROGRAM 
 
EFFECTIVE:   IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
This letter is to inform you of the new physical address of the Child Medical Evaluation Program.  The 
telephone number and the campus box at UNC Department of Pediatrics are the same.  The program 
has moved to: 

Child Medical Evaluation Program   
101 Weaver Street    

 Suite 203 
 Carrboro, NC 27510 
 
 
Please contact your Children’s Program Representative or the Work First/CPS Policy Team at 
(919) 733-4622 if you have any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

    
Esther T. High, Acting Chief 
Family Support and Child Welfare Section 

 
 
cc:   Sherry S. Bradsher 
 Jo Ann Lamm 
 Sarah Barham 
 Local Business Liaisons Managers 
 Family Support and Child Welfare Services Team Leaders 
 Children’ Services Program Representatives 
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